
It is with deep sadness that we 
learned of the passing of James 
Hogan, CEO of the Asia Pacific 
Loan Market Association 
(APLMA). James was not only a 
highly respected leader in the 
industry but also a dear colleague 
and friend to many, including our 
CEO, Scott McMunn, and the 
wider LMA team. 
  
James' dedication, integrity, and 
leadership left an enduring mark 
on the global loan markets, and his 
contributions will not be forgotten. 
We at the LMA were privileged to 
work closely with him over the last 
year, and we will greatly miss his 
wisdom and commitment to  
the industry. 
  
The APLMA Global Loan Market 
Summit this week will be a fitting 
tribute to James and his legacy. 
  
Our heartfelt condolences go out 
to James’ family, friends, and 
colleagues during this difficult time. 
His impact and presence will be 
deeply missed by all who had the 
privilege of knowing him. 
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